CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07876-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:12 AM

To: ‘mckennagirlsfl@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Ann McKenna

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials

regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: mckennagirlsfl@everyactioncustom.com <mckennagirlsfl@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

PLEASE do not roll back solar. In these current times with storms & fires, it's so very important that we harness nature vs
ruin it.

FLORIDA must be FORWARD thinking as a state!!!

FPL is & remains profitable (& they deserve to make a profit as a corporation) HOWEVER, we MUST begin to be more
self sufficient as households & a state.

Energy & water are the 2 things that must utilize breakthoughs in technology wherever & whenever possible.
That's how the wheel was invented. Can you imagine ever going back???

Sincerely,
Ann McKenna



North Palm Beach, FL 33408
mckennagirlsfl@gmail.com





